

KENNER COUNCIL ELECTS NEW OFFICERS FOR THE SECOND HALF OF 2012

July 11, 2012 For Immediate Release



Members of the Kenner City Council elected Michele P. Branigan, Councilwoman At-Large, Division A, as its President Thursday, July 5, 2012 for a term that runs through the first meeting of December 2012. She succeeds Councilwoman-At-Large, Division B, Jeannie M. Black.



The Council elected Maria C. DeFrancesch, Councilwoman of District 4, to serve the next six months as Council Vice President. She succeeds District 2 Councilman Joseph A. "Joe" Stagni.